Date

Dear neighbor;

Last September a Syrian refugee sponsoring program took shape within our community. You will no doubt recall the photograph of a child  lying dead on a Turkish beach... Everyday the media show us devastated cities, the relentless war  and thousands of civilians on the exile road, leaving behind relatives, houses, belongings, jobs, etc.

The citizens and parishioners of St-Basile and St-Bruno are sponsoring such a Syrian refugee family to help them get settled in our area through Community Action for Refugees. The latter is a grouping of 5 Christian churches  (Catholic, Protestant and Anglican) and concerned citizens who are preparing for their arrival in early 2016. Details regarding the members of the family should be known in the coming weeks.

I would like to enlist your support for our sponsoring project and to solicit a donation to facilitate the integration of the refugee family in our community. You can contribute by writing a check to the order of Paroisse St-Bruno/Refugiés. Fill in the enclosed form so that a tax receipt can be mailed at your address indicated.  Should you wish to get involved as a volunteer, you are welcome to join any one of our four committees : Finances, Communications, Logistics and Accompaniment.  

For further information on our sponsoring project you can call me at the  number  below or you can drop by at my address below.

Together in this festive season we can save a family and give these people hope for a brighter future where life is  peaceful and the environment safe.

I thank you for your support to our project. Your contribution and involvement mean a lot to us and strengthen our community.

Your neighbor.

_____________________________

My phone : ___________________

My address : __________________________________________
